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There were 17 cases of alleged misconduct referred to the Disciplinary Scheme in 2018. 
Allegations against IFoA members received between 1 January 2014 and 31 December 2018

The small number of referrals may be a reflection of the high professional standards that actuaries are committed to adhering to, set out in the Actuaries’ Code. However, it may also reflect underreporting of cases of potential misconduct by members. The Disciplinary Board would welcome your views on possible under reporting of potential misconduct and ideas for increasing awareness of the Disciplinary Scheme.
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